
 

 

 

 

 
 
          August 23, 2024 
 
County of Siskiyou HHSA 
Attn:  Maddelyn Bryan 
 

 
Subject: Homeless Housing, Assistance and Prevention Program – Round 4  
    
 
 
Dear Maddelyn,  
 
This letter is to inform you that the NorCal Continuum of Care Executive Board has approved 
your Homeless Housing, Assistance and Prevention Program – Round 4 Application for funding 
in the amount of $265,490.68.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at (530) 225-4299 if you have questions regarding the above 
decision.  
 
 

Sincerely,         

Shawnna Flanigan 
Associate Project Coordinator 
sflanigan@cityofredding.org 
(530) 225-4299 
 


